
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
November 13, 2020 

      
Notice of Temporary Trail Closure – Morden Colliery Regional Trail 

The Morden Colliery Regional Trail and the Morden Colliery Historic Provincial Park will be closed from 
Monday, November 16 to Friday, November 20, 2020 while BC Parks removes the containers used to 
stabilize the tipple structure, which is situated beside the parking lot serving Provincial Park and 
Regional Trail.     
 
For information on the tipple stabilization works, please contact BC Parks at 250-947-2666 or visit the 
Provincial Park web page http://www.env.gov.bc.ca/bcparks/explore/parkpgs/morden/.  
 
 
  

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
 

http://www.env.gov.bc.ca/bcparks/explore/parkpgs/morden/
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